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November 19, 1990

DCAN119003

V. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i

Document Control Desk
Mail Station P1-137
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Extension to Further Response to
Generic Letter 89-19

Gentlemen:

NRCGenericLetter(GL)89-19,datedSeptember 20,1989(OCNA098921),
was issued as a result of the technical resolution of Unresolved Safety
Issue (USI) A-47, " Safety Implications of Control Systems in LWR Nuclear
Power Plants". GL 89-19 described the NRC staff's concerns regarding
steam generator overfill events and the staff's conclusion that all PWR j

plants should provide automatic steam' generator overfill _ protection. J

Additionally, associated technical specifications.for-periodically !

verifying its operability were recommended. In letters dated March 19,
1990 (ICANO39001 and 2CAN039001), Entergy Operations provided responses
to GL 89-19. In your letters dated October 1,1990 (ICNA109002 and

.'

2CNA109002) the NRC disagreed with our responses and requested
implementation schedules within 45 days of receipt.

The Combustion Engineering Owners Group (CEOG) has contacted Mr. Scott >

Newberry of the NRC and obtained his agreement for a meeting between the
NRC and representatives of the CEOG specifically to discuss approaches
to further address GL 89-19. This meeting is scheduled for November 20,
1990. Based on the common position taken on GL 89-19 for both ANO-1 and
ANO-2,'Entergy Operations believes that the results of this meeting will

|

|
be applicable to both ANO units.

i

In view of the due date for our response to your latest letter on Generic
Letter 89-19 and the nature of the November 20, 1990 meeting, Entergy
Operations plans to establish a revised response date after the November
20, 1990 meeting. On. November 7, 1990, we contacted Mr. Tom Alexion and >

discussed this approach.
1

Please contact me if'you or your staff have questions regarding this 3
concern,

ery truly yours,
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James J Fisicaro-
L L i2IManager, Licensing
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cc: Mr. Robert Martin
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Mr. Theodore R. Quay
Acting Director
Project Directorate IV-1

.

Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV, j

V and Special Projects
V. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North 1

'

11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Arkansas Nuclear One - ANO-1 & 2
Number 1, Nuclear Plant Road
Russellville, AR 72801

Mr. Thomas Alexion
NRR Project Manager, Region IV/ANO-1
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NRR Mail Stop 13-D-18
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Ms. Sheri Peterson
NRR Project Manager, Region IV/ANO-2
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NRR Mail Stop 13-D-18
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Mr. C. Vernon Hodge ;

NRR/0GCB
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission- i

NRR Mail Stop 11-A-1 (Room 11F9)
.

One White Flint North j
11555 Rockville Pike p

Rockville, Maryland 20852
'
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